
TU’KNTY-NINTII AXM AL REPORT

OF THE

FRUIT GROWERS’ ASSOCIATION OF ONTARIO

To the Honorable John Dryden, Minister of Agriculture :

Sir,—I have the honor to present the Twenty-ninth Annual Report of the 
Growers’ Association of Ontario, containing papers and discussions on subjects of vital 
interest to the fruit-growing community. Among other questions you will 
have given much consideration to the benefits of spraying, the prevention of the spread 
of the San Jose scale, the possibility of exporting our tender fruits in cold storage, and 
other important themes, all of which will be of great interest to the farmers and fruit 
growers of Ontario.
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I have the honor to be. Sir,

Your obedient servant,

L. WOOLVERTON,

Secretary.
Grimsby, December, 1897.
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